
SERVICE NOTICE 
 

EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2018 
MATS ROUTE AND SERVICE ADJUSTMENTS 

 

 
Effective January 1, 2018, the following adjustments will 

be made MATS Routes: 

 
1) Saturday Services will be realigned. Routes: 15 – Sixth, 25 – Apple 2, 

30 – Getty/Wood, 50 – Harvey, 55 – East Sherman, and 60 – 

Lakeshore-Henry will run on Saturdays. All other routes will not. 

 

2)  Route 40 – Peck/Sanford will end Mon-Fri at 5:10 pm at the terminal. 

 
3) Route 60 – Lakeshore/Henry will service Meijer before Walmart, to 

enable transfers with Route 15 - Sixth. 

 
4) The Hartford/Terrace and Young Funeral Home stops have been moved 

to the NW corner of the intersection. 

 
5) Persons paying reduced fare must show the new MATS photo Reduced-

Fare Card.  Those without Reduced-Fare Cards will be asked to pay full 

price. Seniors age 65+ may still show their driver’s license as proof of 

age, but are encouraged to apply for and obtain the Reduced-Fare 

Card. 

 
6) The price of Monthly Bus Passes will increase by $5.00 each, starting 

with February 2018 Bus Pass Sales. Monthly passes will increase an 

additional $5.00 starting with July 2018 Bus Pass Sales. 

 
7) See the MARC Service Notice for changes to those routes. 

 
8) New route maps detailing all of these adjustments will be available 

soon at the Herman Ivory Terminal and at www.matsbus.com. 

 
CONTACT (231) 724-6420 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
 
www.MATSBUS.com 

http://www.matsbus.com/


SERVICE NOTICE 
 

EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2018 
MARC ROUTE AND SERVICE ADJUSTMENTS 

 

 
Effective January 1, 2018, the following adjustments will 

be made to the MARC – Muskegon Area Regional 

Connections – bus routes: 
 

1) MARC Route 120 ‐ Holton and MARC Route 125 – Ravenna will be 

removed from service 

 
2) The 7:15am scheduled outbound departure will be removed from the 

MARC Route 115 ‐ Montague Schedule. 

 
3) The bus stop at Ferry and Dowling on Route 115 – Montague will be 

removed from service. 

 
4) New Route Maps detailing Route 115 – Montague changes will be 

available soon at the Herman Ivory Terminal and on 

www.matsbus.com. 

 
5) See the MATS Service Notice for changes to those routes. 

 

 

 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
CONTACT (231) 724-6420 
FOR MORE INFORMATION 
 
www.MATSBUS.com 

 
 



 


